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On 29 June 2016, ATENOR granted the provisional acceptance to the General Contractor BESIX/Jacques Delens 

following the completion of the TREBEL building in Rue Belliard, Brussels. 

On the same day, the European Parliament took delivery of this building, which has now been renamed the 

“Wilfried Martens". The deed of sale has been signed. The result having been recorded since 2013 as the 

development progresses, the delivery of the building will have a positive impact on the results of ATENOR for 

the first semester of 2016. 

 

This building of 30,000 m² of offices is the achievement of a development started by ATENOR in July 2010.  The 

building permit was obtained in April 2013 and construction works started immediately afterwards.  

Impressive in more than one aspect, this building has a geothermy that has pushed back the limits of 

environmental technology applied to constructions in Brussels. 

TREBEL also has a Breeam Excellent certificate and an optimum occupancy efficiency. 

  

With its neat and original architecture, executed by the Jaspers Eyers & Partners studio, TREBEL asserts itself in 

the European District as a symbolic building; it testifies the will, both of politicians and of private stakeholders, 

to raise the quality of the district by means of new, urban architectural ambitions.  

 

With the execution of this new project, ATENOR demonstrates its role as a major real estate stakeholder and 

its involvement in the development of an attractive city, especially in the European Quarter. 

 
ATENOR is a real estate property promotion company quoted on Euronext Brussels.  Through our urban planning and architectural 
approach, we aim to provide appropriate responses to the new requirements being imposed by developments in urban and 
professional life.  Within this framework, ATENOR is investing in large-scale property projects which meet strict criteria in terms of 
location, economic efficiency and respect for the environment. 
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For further information, please contact Stéphan Sonneville s.a., CEO or  

Strat up sprl (represented by Laurent Collier), Executive Officer. 
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